
 

Adelaide Central Market 
Pre-order & collect drive-through 
 

Customer FAQ’s 

1. When are the collection days and times? 

Starting on 7th of April 2020 until 12th June 2020, every Tuesday and Friday (with exception 

of public holidays). Goods to be collected between 2pm and 6pm Tuesdays and Fridays. 

Customers are required to place their order by midday each Tuesday and Friday. 

 

2. How can I place an order?  

Contact the trader directly to place your order and make payment. There will be no payment 

options available at the collection point. The trader will ask for your name and mobile phone 

number. Trader will pack order and take it to the collection point with your details clearly 

marked on the packaging.   

 

3. Where do I collect my order from? 

The collection point is located at the Gouger St loading zone, located north of the Market 

carpark entrance, directly in front of Marino Meat and Samtass Seafood,  

Drive into the Order & Collection Loading bay and provide the staff member with your name.  

The staff member will retrieve your order and place it directly into your car boot. 

 

To note: 

• Order collection will be available at any time between 2pm and 6pm Tuesdays & Fridays. 

• All staff will wear gloves or utilise hand sanitizer between orders. 

• Storage units and service areas will be sanitized regularly. 

• Customers must prepay with the traders prior to collecting their goods. 

• Customers are to remain in their car to collect goods (customers can get out to open boot if 

required). 

• If customers have any queries regarding their order or goods received the will be required to 

contact the relevant trader directly. 

 

 


